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First name: Gilbert

Last name: Escandon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jackson,

This correspondence is in regards to the Stibnite Gold Project EIS #50516.  As a citizen, father, biologist, and

physician, I strongly oppose the project described in your public information.  History has shown most profitable

endeavors have been environmental catastrophes.  Even with a myriad of assurances by the developers,

disaster happens.  The area in question,  the Frank Church Region, is much too pristine and precious to be

subjected to historical fate.  Again, I request that this project be curtailed. Cordially yours, Gilbert R. Escandon,

M.D.


